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       At a Special Meeting of Pembroke Dock 

       Town Council held at Pater Hall,  

       Pembroke Dock on Thursday, 10th  

       February, 2000 at 6.30 p.m. 

 

      PRESENT: 

      Councillor Mrs.P.E.M. Folland (Deputy 

      Mayor in the Chair)   

      Councillors W.J. Davies, R.F. Finbow, 

                 Mrs. C. Fortune, P.G. Gwyther, 

      D.L. Jones, M.B. Owen, Mrs. S. Perkins, 

      Mrs.V.M.J. Roach, Mrs. B. Roch, 

      Mrs. M. Williamson. 

     

      IN ATTENDANCE: 

      Mrs.W.A. Vincent, Town Clerk 

      Mrs. P.E. Prout, Secretary 

 

 

The Deputy Mayor, Councillor Mrs. P.E.M. Folland took the Chair in the absence of  

the Mayor, Councillor Mrs. P.E. George. 

  

The meeting was opened with Prayer. 

 

128. APPLICATIONS FOR POST OF TOWN CLERK/ 

 FINANCIAL  OFFICER 

 

The Town Clerk reported that whilst ten persons had requested details of  the above 

post only five applications had been received. 

 

The Meeting had been convened in order to interview the following applicants for the 

above post:- 

 

  Mr. T.R. Edwards, The Gables, Whitehill, Cresselly, Kilgetty 

  Mr. D. Lewis, 86 South Road, Pembroke 

  Mr. G.C. Thomas, Springfield, Broadmoor, Kilgetty 

  Mrs. E.I. Williams, 1 Upper Row, Golden Hill, Pembroke 

 

The Town Clerk stated that Mrs. D.P. Bailey, Flat 2 Redlands, St. Florence Parade, 

Tenby had withdrawn her application. 

 

Following the interviews it was 

 

  RESOLVED - 

  (1)  That the post of Town Clerk/Financial Officer be offered  

         to Mr. T.R. Edwards, The Gables, Whitehill, Cresselly at 

         a salary in accordance with spinal point 21 of  the National 

         Joint Council for Local Government Services grading 

                   structure as from the 1st April, 2000. 
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  (2)  That Mr. T.R. Edwards be permitted to take one week’s 

                               unpaid leave as from the 10th April, 2000. 

 

  (3)   That Mrs. A. Vincent, Town Clerk  stand in during the  

                     week of  Mr. Edwards’ leave to complete the end of  

           the financial year accounts. 

 

  (4)    That Mr. Edwards attend the Office as from the 13th 

                                March, 2000 in order to become familiar with his 

duties. 

 

    

129. BASEMENT - WASTE PIPE 

 

The Town Clerk stated that a matter of some urgency had arisen in that a waste pipe 

was blocked in the basement.   

 

Pembrokeshire County Council had inspected the fault and had advised that the pipe 

required replacing. 

 

Mr. D. Griffiths, Plumber had submitted a quotation for the replacement of the pipe in 

the sum of £189.42 plus VAT. 

 

   RESOLVED - 

   That the Council accept the quotation from 

   Mr. D. Griffiths in the sum of £189.42 plus 

   VAT for replacement of the  waste pipe in the 

   basement of Pater Hall. 

 

         

The Meeting terminated at 8.15 p.m. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                    

 _________________________________ 

                                                                         

Mayor. 
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    PEMBROKE DOCK TOWN 

COUNCIL 

 

 
    PROPOSED TOWN TWINNING WITH 

 

          PEMBROKE,  IN MALTA 
 

 

 

 

      ORGANISATIONS ARE INVITED TO A MEETING 

 

                   ON 

 

                    WEDNESDAY, 5TH DECEMBER, 2001 

 

                                       AT 

 

                 THE PATER HALL AT 7.00 P.M. 

 
                  TO DISCUSS THE POSSIBILITY OF 

            ENTERING INTO A TOWN TWINNING 

AGREEMENT 
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     D.T. ESMOND, 

 

        MAYOR. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


